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We welcomed 21 new children to Junior Infants. Their teacher
is Mrs, Smyth.

We received

a new bike
: shelter from
First class created Autumn tress using the An Taisce.

pointillism technique.

Fifth class were learning some ball handlings skills during PE. They enjoyed some simple tennis drills,




Guys Farm

Miss Dobie received an invite to Guys farm on Monday 12th September, and was also offered a bus trip to the farm. On the morning of
the trip 6 th class did a small amount of work and were collected by the bus at 10:00. They arrived soon after and were greeted by the
owners. We dropped off our bags, went to the pumpkin patch and explored the variety of pumpkins they owned. Afterwards we went to
the carrots and were told how they are cared for. We went to the factory and were shown how the carrots are prepared for shops, and
were given a carrot each. Before we left, we were kindly given treats and a bag of carrots each We were on our way back by 12:20 and
finished our day as normal. | loved visiting the farm and would love to go again sometime.

Ldi Fahey
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‘ Senior Infants are having great fun practicing their fundamental movement skills with coach Neil.

Fourth class pupils Molly Kate Mahon and Robin Healy created beautiful gratitude

prayers.




